WOMEN’S HEALTH ASSOCIATES
’j of RICHARDSON

A

Elayna Brooks, MD

December 29, 2021

Dear patients,

I am writing this letter to notify you that | will be leaving Women’s Health Associates of
Richardson as of February 28™, 2022, and will no longer be in private practice.

Women’s Health Associates of Richardson will be the custodians of your medical records and
they will remain with the practice and are available to you upon request.

| am grateful that you have let me into your lives for the good, the bad, and the amazing
moments. | will miss you all.

Should you decide to stay with the practice, | know that they will take great care of you.

Fondly,

%\;M@

Elayna Brooks, MD

2821 E President George Bush Hwy, Ste 400 Richardson, TX 75082
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